
From: William Schmidt 
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 4:46 PM
To: Estrada, Nancy <Nancy.Estrada@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Public Hearing, Dec 12th, Case Number C14-72-204(RCA6)

External Email - Exercise Caution

Hi Nancy,

I am responding to a notice that was sent about Public Hearing Case Number C14-72-204(RCA6) on
December 12th.

I object and my comments are that the space is not big enough for the proposed project. It would
displace all of the low-income families currently living there and cause stress to the surrounding
communities as well. It seems too ambitious a project for such a small space and one that is already
too crowded. I hope that the city will reconsider.

Best regards,
William Schmidt

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report

it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook. 
For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT at

"cybersecurity@austintexas.gov".
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